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Date: April 27, 2015

Subject:	 Elimination of Slipper Suspension (43.62" Axle Spacing in D60 thru D80 Series Axles)

Effective immediately, Dexter Axle will be eliminating slipper suspension for 43.62" axle spacing in D60 thru D80 
series axles (A/P-231-00 and A/P-331-00) due to lack of use in the industry. 

Dexter will maintain the replacement equalizer (013-063-01) as a service replacement part until quantities are 
depleted.

We regret any inconvenience this may cause. Please contact your Dexter Sales Engineer if you have additional 
questions or need further assistance.

Rick Kapsa
Market Manager


